
 

 

 

 

 

April 3, 2020 

COVID-19 Information from the Michigan Township Association for Small Businesses: 

• Let small business owners in your community know that, starting Friday, April 3, they can 
enroll in the U.S. Treasury Department’s Payment Protection Program (PPP). MTA is 
working with the Small Business Association of Michigan to help get the word out to 
Michigan communities and businesses about the program, which authorizes up to $349 
billion toward job retention and certain other expenses. The program is first-come, first-
served. By April 3, a Michigan-specific website dedicated to the program will be live to 
provide information on the program, a checklist and documents needed to apply, instructions 
on how to connect with a bank and/or finding a lender, and a budget tool to track and ensure 
the loan is forgiven. A sample PPP loan application has been released by the U.S. Treasury 
Department.  

o Starting April 3, 2020, small businesses, sole proprietorships and nonprofits 
can apply for and receive loans to cover their payroll and other certain expenses 
through existing Small Business Association (SBA) lenders.   

o Starting April 10, 2020, independent contractors and self-employed individuals 
can apply for and receive loans to cover their payroll and other certain expenses 
through existing SBA lenders. 
  

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=11&ved=2ahUKEwiHwLWVgsroAhXMPM0KHR2vCdwQFjAKegQIBhAB&url=https%3A%2F%2Fhome.treasury.gov%2Fsystem%2Ffiles%2F136%2FPPP--Fact-Sheet.pdf&usg=AOvVaw2myplbdUWczFopM2ax8ya6
http://www.paycheckprotectionprogrammichigan.com/
https://us-west-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=treasury.gov&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9ob21lLnRyZWFzdXJ5Lmdvdi9zeXN0ZW0vZmlsZXMvMTM2L1BheWNoZWNrLVByb3RlY3Rpb24tUHJvZ3JhbS1BcHBsaWNhdGlvbi0zLTMwLTIwMjAtdjMucGRm&e=bmVpbEBtaWNoaWdhbnRvd25zaGlwcy5vcmc=&h=32d39fee83ca4c06a1a5558bbd5cf7af&t=K3lvcmZaNXJoTjhMZGlBRGJDQXpFZUl0c0I3QS9Rb3RLSDhZRkd1Y3llTT0=

